
Onslow CTE Business Advisory Council 

February 18, 2020 

Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Laurette Leagon at 5:30pm. 

The minutes of the September 17, 2019 meeting were read and approved with corrections.   

Under unfinished business, the following was discussed 

• The Membership Committee will continue to look for new members for the Advisory Council to 
represent various industry sectors. 

• Additional conversation was held on whether the council could help stimulate an industry 
council. 

• The CTE Comprehensive Needs Assessment survey would be sent to members of the 
Jacksonville-Onslow Chamber of Commerce 

Under new business, Chris Bailey discussed updates on CTE events and invited council members to 
participate in the CTE Showcase event to be held later in February and Trades Day to be held in March.  
Mr. Bailey also invited members to be a part of the CTE Legislative Day scheduled for May 20, 2020.   

The next meeting date was tentatively set for September 8, 2020. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:10pm. 

 

 

 


